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Commander V. Young and VFW Post 3480 donated personal hygiene items to Eagles Nest 
of St. Clair County, St. Joseph Center on October 20. Eagles Nest provide Transitional 
housing for Veterans. Office Coordinator, Ms. M. Bowman accepted items on behalf of Mr. 
Christopher Williams.

Capt. Horace G. Burke Post 3480 Commander V. Young and Mission Continues: STL Ser-
vice Platoon and Team UJIMA Collaboration George Washington Carver Garden for Labor 
day. Kicking off Labor Day with purpose! We restored garden by cleaning, beautifying, added 
restoration to the community. 

Sparta VFW Post 2698 Honor Guard preparing for the Class of 1965 monument dedication 
at Sparta High School, Sept. 21.

Capt. Horace G. Burke Post 3480 Commander V. Young 
recently visited John Cochran VA Medical Center and dropped 
off much needed personal hygiene products for some of the more 
than 650 veterans at the facility.

State Commander Maurice Bridges presents a Certificate 
of Appreciation to the 126th Air Refueling Wing Oct. 8 for 
providing a tour of the KC-135 Stratotanker to members of 
the Illinois VFW and Auxilary Aug. 16. Pictured with Bridges 
is Illinois Air National Guard Master Sgt. Phil Pedersen, 126th 
Maintenance Group.


